CARS GENERAL MEETING DECEMBER 4, 2004

This meeting took place during the annual Christmas party. The president, Andy - KD6MDO, called the meeting to order after everyone had finished eating. He thanked our hosts, Arturo - N6PGH and Kit - WB6QVU for the good job hosting the party which all were in agreement. The minutes from the September meeting were approved as written. Next Andy said that he had talked with all the 2004 officers and all said they would continue their offices if the club wished. He asked if there were any nominations for a club office or any volunteers. Arturo, N6PGH, moved that the 2004 officers be elected for another term. Mark, N6IV, seconded this. The motion passed. Andy then said that we need to get a field day chairman pretty quick. Mark, last years chairman, was asked if he would be chairman again. He said he would consider it but that his work was taking a lot of his time. We may also need to find a new site for field day. All should consider being the chairman for field day and finding a suitable site. The meeting was adjourned so that dessert could be enjoyed.

> Respectfully submitted, Patsy Clark, KN6XW